Friends Newsletter March 2022 Part 2

Hello to all and what a joy it is to see some sunshine!

Thank you to everyone that joined in with Movie night, we raised
£266!

We are pleased to announce we are having a family evening of
Bangers and Bingo!

This is a much-loved event that has been a school staple for years.
The doors will open 6pm Friday 15t April for the first game to start at
6.30, prebooking is essential as we can only cater for 100 people.

If you would like to come along, pop into the office or send an email
and sign up, it will ask you how many people in your party and a
rough guess on how many hotdogs your party will want. You’re not
held to this; it is so we make sure we have enough! We will cater for
vegetarian/ vegan and gluten free, so get booking! There will be
cold drinks available to purchase and a small tuck shop.

Bingo is £2 per book and each book has the 5 games we will play on
the night. The hotdogs are £1.50 and it will all be cash only on the
night.

We hope to see lots of old and new faces at this fun family evening
and there will be winners for a line and house for each game.

Other key dates

Friends meeting Thursday 24" March 7pm, staff room
Bangers and Bingo 15t April doors open at 6pm
Summer Fair provisional date Friday 24" June

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.



